
December 11, 1995 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Robert R. Holden 

15020 Dublin Street #41 

Gardena, CA 90249 

 

Dear Mr. Holden: 

 

This is in response to your letter of December 4, 1995, regarding obtaining additional records released 

by the Board. 

 

Per your request, I am enclosing a set of records released by the Board on November 21, 1995.  

These are documents which the Board voted to release at their September 1995 meeting.  Because 

the number of records being voted on by the Board increased dramatically after the September 

meeting, all documents released subsequent to this meeting will have to be obtained from the National 

Archives.  We provided released documents directly to interested parties, as a courtesy, for as long 

as the number of documents was reasonable and within our staff capabilities. 

 

The Review Board and staff will not be able to respond to legal questions relative to documents which 

are released.  The Board’s mandate is to review assassination records, compile as complete a record 

of the assassination as possible, and make that record available to the American public. 

 

Thank you for your continuing interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 


